
My name is Kelly Kaelin from McMinnville, Oregon.  
 
I strongly oppose HB 2025 because this tax nightmare will crush hardworking Oregon families.  
 
A 37.5% gas tax hike, $70+ title fees, $50+ registration fees, and driver’s license fees 
skyrocketing up to 270% are outrageous. Beyond outrageous. 
 
We are struggling to afford the basics and now you are going to SIGNIFICANTLY increase the 
burden of just getting by in this state. What do you think is going to happen when you do this? 
More homeless. More hungry. More crime. More failing school students.  
 
Oregon’s cost of living is already too high—this bill will bury us deeper in debt and send 
business packing (note Dutch Brothers leaving now). How many more people and businesses 
need to leave before you stop this nonsense? 
 
Reject HB 2025 and protect working Oregonians now. 


